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Dear Lenox Property Owners, Business Owners and Residents, 

The Town will replace the existing sewer line along Church Street starting later this Spring. This 
project also includes replacing the current pavers with new concrete and brick accents as well as 
improvements to the existing streetscape on Walker Street, Church Street, Franklin and Housatonic 
Streets.  

The preliminary plan for construction includes work in mid-May through June. The project will pause 
as we move into the busy summer season and will resume in September and then continue to 
conclusion. 

As the project progresses the Town will provide updates detailing the areas to be affected by 
construction. Visit https://www.townoflenox.com/department-public-works to get timely updates 
throughout the project. 

Thank you,  

 

William Gop 

Superintendent 

https://www.townoflenox.com/department-public-works

